
 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
The City of Deadwood, Deadwood, South Dakota, will receive sealed bids at the Finance 
Office located at 102 Sherman Street, Deadwood, South Dakota, 57732, up to 2:00 PM, on 
April 10, 2024, for elevator Modernization/Cab-Entrance Replacement. Bids will be publicly 
opened and read on that date at 2:00 p.m. with results presented April 15, 2024 at the City 
Commission meeting at 102 Sherman Street, Deadwood, SD.   
 
Plans and specifications for the project as well as appointment for walk through may be 
obtained by calling 605-722-2082, Justin Lux, Parking and Transportation Director, 108 
Sherman Street, Deadwood, SD 57732.   
  

Bid security will be required in the form of a cashiers check or certified check in the amount 
of five (5) percent of the total for the bid submitted, or through a bid bond of not less than 
ten (10) percent of the total for the bid submitted, made payable to the City of Deadwood.  
A performance bond is also required. 
 

Bids will be sealed and marked ELEVATOR-Broadway Parking Ramp.  Bids will be mailed 
or hand delivered to the Deadwood Finance Office, 102 Sherman Street, Deadwood, South 
Dakota, 57732.  The City of Deadwood has the right to reject any and all bids. 

 
Dated this 18th day of March, 2024  

 
 
          
Jessicca McKeown         
Finance Officer 
 
 
Publish Black Hills Pioneer: March 21 and 28, 2024.  
 
For any notice that is published twice: 
This notice is published twice at an approximate cost of $___________. 
 


